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The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   

mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


From: Kirk Land
To: Administration
Cc: Public Comment
Subject: City maintenance and controlling our weeds
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 10:00:28 AM

Hello Gabe ,
I’m requesting that the city do something about the extensive amount of weeds in mid to South
Los Altos. They are everywhere along the sides of the roads and in the mediums some are 3 to
4 feet high.
 I think it’s most important to take care of the entrance to Los Altos coming from 85, on
Fremont. 
Can you please let us know when they will be taken care of?  i’m hoping it will take care of
the main streets like foothill Expressway, Fremont Avenue, and then Miramonte, and El
Monte. 

Thank you.
Kirk Mills 
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